
Corrigendum to the notice Inviting Expression of Interest for engagement of Chartered 

Accountants Firms for Internal Audit of various units of ICAI  

This is with reference to notice Inviting Expression of Interest for engagement of Chartered 

Accountants Firms for Internal Audit of various units of ICAI for the financial year 2018-19, 

vide Announcement No. EOI/IA/2018-19 Dated 01/05/2018. Kindly note the following 

amendment / corrigendum: 

 Extension of timeline for submission application 

This is to inform that the timeline for submission of application has been extended for the 

following units till 10th June, 2018: 

S. No. Region Name of the unit Audit Fees 

1 Central Central India Regional Council Rs.75,000/- 

2 Central Udaipur Branch Rs.33,000/- 

3 Eastern Guwahati Branch Rs.33,000/- 

 

The timeline for submission of application for other units have been closed and no 

application shall be entertained for the same. Further, those who have already applied for, 

need not apply again. 

 Application are invited for appointment of Internal Auditor of Bangalore Decentralised 

Office & Branch 

The list of units for which application are sought for (as mentioned in Annexure – A Point B 

at page no. 5 of the notice) shall also include the Bangalore DCO & Branch. The internal 

audit fees shall be of Rs.66,000/- for financial year 2018-19. All terms & condition shall 

remain same as mentioned in said notice.  

Interested firms of Chartered Accountants which meet the pre-qualification criteria may furnish 

their Expression of Interest at the following link:  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DOHFOzhjoU6NJ-

O1tggEOuQMqr4zkONFlzL3tp1l8OhUOTAxUklRM1dNQUtZQUtYVU1ZUk9CQUlBVi4u  
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